
20 May 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

To honour the Queen's Jubilee on our campus we are planning to mark the occasion

next Friday, 27th May.

We will be decorating our campus with flags and bunting and are proposing to have

a Red, White and Blue themed non-uniform day. We will be looking to celebrate and

recognise those students who have made a real effort.

Forms will be encouraged to take part in activities that recognise this significant day

in our history and contribute towards the decorations for Friday.

Students will be able to continue celebrating at lunchtime with a sit down buffet, jelly

and ice cream and a scone with jam, all for £2.20. We will also be inviting students

onto the field to create a large 70 for an aerial photo.

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher


